CITY OF PATASKALA
COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING
April 20, 2015

The Council of the City of Pataskala held a Public Hearing on April 20, 2015 at 6:30 PM at City
Hall located at 621 W. Broad Street. The pledge of allegiance was given. Roll Call: Fox,
Hayes, Barstow, Hickin, and Lenzo were present. Sagar and Gibson joined the public hearing
already in session. Mayor Michael W. Compton presiding and Rufus Hurst, Law Director was

present.

Mayor Compton stated, “Purpose of this public hearing is to consider the following application:

Zoning Change submitted by Robert Nichols, Rezoning Application ZON-15-001, for the
property located at 11183-11185 Broad Street SW. The request is to change the Zoning District
from M1 (Light Manufacturing) to GB (General Business).”

Scott Fulton, Planning Director provided a general review of the application and noted the
Planning and Zoning Commission recommended approval of this application.

Fox inquired about the regulations pertaining to a hard surface. Mr. Fulton explained that the
current situation is grandfathered in, but if changes were made those requirements would need to

be met at that time.

There were no public comments.

Hayes made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Fox. Roll Call: Fox, Hayes, Barstow, Sagar,
Hickin, Lenzo, and Gibson-yes. Mayor Compton declared the motion passed.

Meeting Adjourned.

Minutes approved May 4, 2015.
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Kathy M. Hoskinson, Clerk of Council Melissa Gibson, Council President




